GOVERNMENT HOUSE, OTTAWA.

October 18th 1926

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

Many thanks for your letter of 15th

October, about the Symphonic Concerts to be given at
the University. His Excellency would very much like
to be present at one of the Concerts. Owing to the
Opening of Parliament, His Excellency doubts whether
he could be in Montreal on 15th December, and he,
therefore, desires me to say that, subject to any
unforeseen impediment, he would like to be present at
the Concert to be given on Wednesday, January 26th 1927.
Perhaps you would be so kind as to communicate His
Excellency's provisional acceptance of the invitation to
Dr. Perrin.

Yours sincerely,

Alsostone

Private Secretary.

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, G. C.M.G.,
Principal
McGill University
MONTREAL.